State Representative Spencer Black



State Capitol P.O. Box 8952 Madison, WI 53708 (608) 266-7521

January 28, 1998

Representative Marc Duff Room 306 North Capitol Hand deliver

Dear Marc:,

I would like to request a public hearing and executive session on Clearinghouse Rule 97-057. The rule has been referred to the Environment Committee.

Thank you again for assistance.

Sincerely,

Spencer Black

State Representative



TO: Members, Assembly Committee on Environment

FROM: Mike Prentiss

DATE: February 16, 1998

RE: Materials for February 17, 1998 Committee Meeting

Attached, please find copies of LRB 4981 and Clearinghouse Rule 97-057, which will be discussed at the committee hearing tomorrow afternoon.

Please feel free to contact me at 266-1190 if you have questions.



WISCONSIN LEGISLATURE

P.O. Box 7882 • Madison, WI 53707-7882

February 18, 1998

Representative Marc Duff Chair, Assembly Environment Committee 306 North State Capitol Hand Deliver

Dear Chairman Duff,

We are writing to you to request a prompt executive session regarding Clearinghouse Rule 97-057 in order to consider modifications to the rule.

We appreciate your attention to this request and look forward to your reply.

Sincerely,

pencer Black

State Representative

Peter Bock

State Representative

John La Fave

State Representative

Judy Robson

State Representative



WISCONSIN LEGISLATURE

P.O. Box 7882 • Madison, WI 53707-7882

February 26, 1998

Representative Marc Duff Chair, Assembly Environment Committee 306 North State Capitol Hand Deliver

Dear Chairman Duff,

Thank you for responding to our request for an executive session on Clearinghouse Rule 97-057. In your response you stated that you have until March 11 to schedule an executive session on this rule. There is no committee meeting currently scheduled between March 3 and March 11. We are requesting that Clearinghouse Rule 97-057 be included in the executive session already scheduled for March 3. The Environment Committee should not allow this rule to go into effect without committee consideration of concerns expressed at the public hearing.

We appreciate your attention to this request and look forward to your reply.

Sincerely,

Spencer Black

State Representative

Peter Bock

State Representative

Khn La Fave

State Representative

Judy Robson

State Representative